
 

 

 

 

22nd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

ALL SAINTS’ CHURCH VISIT – YEAR 1 
 
On Tuesday 5th December, Year 1 children will be visiting All Saints’ Church to take part in 
a session called 'Christmas Unwrapped'.  The aim of the session is to teach the biblical 
Christmas Story within the context of a worshipping space, so as to enable the pupils to 
identify core Christian beliefs surrounding the birth of God's son and its impact today. 
  
The session will involve the children discovering hidden presents, each containing an item, 
missing page of the story and a clue the pupils complete a giant class book that retells the 
biblical Christmas narrative. There are 4 crafts that the children complete to take home. 
 
The session will begin for Blue Class at 9:15am, and for Violet Class 10:45am and will be 
led by church.   
 
There is no cost for the trip, but please complete the below Google form if you would like 
your child to attend https://forms.gle/WhQfuZh3FKafvqCQ7 . We cannot take your child off 
the school premises without your permission so do ensure you complete this so they do 
not miss out on the visit.  
 
We would welcome some parent/carer helpers for this trip.  If you are able to help, please 
indicate this on the form. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs M Gill & Mr W Spriggs 
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